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Dear Retirees and Member Units:  

 

As you have been aware, since Governor Baker declared a State of Emergency 

in March 2020, the limit of hours and earnings a superannuation retiree were 

able to work/earn in the public sector was waived.  Please be aware that the 

State of Emergency ends June 15, 2021.   

 

With the end of the State of Emergency, so too does the waiver on the 

limitations on hours and earnings a superannuation retiree can work and earn in 

the public sector.  Effective June 15, 2021, public retirees working in the public 

sector will need to track their hours worked to ensure they do not exceed 960 

for the year.  Earnings per year cannot exceed the difference between the 

retirement allowance the retiree is receiving and the current rate for the position 

from which the employee was retired or terminated from.  If a retiree has been 

retired for a full year, the retiree may earn an additional $15,000.  As always, 

there are no restrictions on a public retiree who does work in the private sector.  

 

Adherence to the post-retirement restrictions in any year is the responsibility of 

both the retiree and the employer that has hired them.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact the PCRA.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Plymouth County Retirement Association 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


